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December 21, 2011 A.L. 2011-T02 
(Cover Letter Revised:  January 4, 2012) (UT2011-027) 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for your notification are additions to the Access Service Tariff.  The following pages are 
attached: 
 
 Access Service Tariff 
 
 SECTION PAGE RELEASE 

 
1 16 3 
1 26 3 
1 27 5 
2 Index Page 1 3 
2 28.1 1 
2 28.2 1 
2 28.3 1 
2 28.4 1 
2 70 2 
2 71 3 
 

This filing proposes the addition of tariff language for implementation of the intercarrier compensation 
regime for certain VoIP-PSTN traffic as mandated in the Federal Communications Commission's 
November 18, 2011 Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC Docket Nos. 
10-90, etc. (FCC 11-161). 
 
Qwest respectfully requests that this filing become effective on January 21, 2012. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Brinton 
Manager Regulatory Operations 
Office: (303) 992-5832 
Fax: (303) 295 6973 
e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
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